
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 
Office of the Borough Clerk 

144 North Binkley Street 
Soldotna, AK 99669 
Phone 907~714~2160 
Fax 90-7~714~2388 

. MEMORANDUM 

To: Dale Bagley; Assembly President 
Members of the Assembly 

Thru: Johni Blankenship, Bo;ough Clerk (' .fJ) 
From: Katie Ring, Borough Clerk Secretary ~ 

Date: June 16, 2015 

RE: New Liquor License & Restaurant Designation Permit-

Johni Blankenship, MMC 
· Borough Clerk 

The Restaurant at Porterhouse Grill, LLC I The Restaurant at Porterhouse Grill 

Kenai Peninsula Borough Code 7.10.010 provides for mandatory Assembly review of all ·" 
applications for new liquor l.icenses and restaurant designati·on permits located within the 
B~rough. Accordingly, the attached .applications filed by The Restaurant at Pon;erhouse Grill, 
LLC dba The Restaurant at Porterhouse Grill are being submitte~ toyoufor ~eview and action. 

The Bo~ough Finance Department has reviewed the application and has no objeGtion to the 
new license based on unpaid taxes. The Planning Department has reviewed the application for 
proximity to churches and/or schools and has no objection to the new license based on 
location. -

The granting of a restaurant designation permit allows access of persons under 21 years of age 
to designatedJicensed premises for purposes of dining, and personnel under age of 20 for 
employment ... 

!RECOMMENDATION: 

cc: The Restaurant at Porterhouse Grill 

MEMORANDUM TO ASSEMBLY 
. New Liquor license & Restaurant Designation Permit 

That the Assembly authorize a letter of non~objection to 
the issuance of the new liquor license and approves the 
restaurant designation permit as . requested by The 
Restaurant at Porterhouse Grill, LLC dba The Restaurant 
at Porterhouse Grill. 
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